
 
LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE  

CHARLESTON, SC 
SEPTEMBER 14, 2010 

 
 

The Law Enforcement Committee convened on Tuesday September 14, 2010. The Committee 
received an update from Chairman Geiger on (1) discussions and outcomes of the Law 
Enforcement Advisory Panel meeting that took place in August 2010 and (2) the 2010 NOAA 
Law Enforcement Summit.   
 
The Law Enforcement Committee made the following motion: 
 
MOTION #1: STAFF TO WRITE A LETTER ON BEHALF OF COUNCIL TO REQUEST 
ADDITIONAL FUNDING FOR JEA ACTIVITIES 
APPROVED BY COMMITTEE 
 
 


